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Curious        kind        connected

This Week at Treloweth – Living
Our Values: Curious, Kind, and
Connected

Dear Parents and Carers,
As we reach the end of a fantastic
Spring Term, we want to take a
moment to thank you for your
continued support. It has been a
truly positive term, filled with
learning, growth, and moments
that have embodied our core
values: Curious, Kind, Connected.
Curiosity was alive in the classroom
and beyond, culminating in the
Year 4 residential trip to Plymouth
Aquarium, where our young
explorers delved into the wonders
of marine life. Kindness shone
through in friendships, teamwork,
and everyday acts of care. 
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 4  April 2025th

Last day of Spring
term: Friday 4th
April. (No Chough
Club after school
on this day)

Bank holiday -
Monday 21st April.

Back to school -
Tuesday 22nd
April.

Class photos -
Thursday 24
April.

th
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!

Our sense of connection was stronger
than ever during our STEM Diamond Day
today, where the children collaborated

brilliantly, solving challenges with
enthusiasm and determination. They truly
displayed our values throughout the day,

working together to think critically,
support one another, and embrace every

challenge with a positive spirit.
Wishing you all a restful and joyful Easter

break—we look forward to another
exciting term ahead!

Best wishes,

Mrs French
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Well done to team Geevor, who have
won this term’s house point count with
a total of 3728. Geevor team will have

a special treat day next term. More
information to follow next term!



T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Geevor!  

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 3H!  

New assembly questions in the
summer term.
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House Point Results
28/2
189
199
208
192

7/3
302
216
362
318

14/3
352
463
296
370

21/3
348
406
392
347

28/3
284
253
329
338

4/4
402
323
414
325
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As part of our R.E. learning,
Year 2 visited Trevenson

Church to see how Easter is
celebrated by Christians.

In music, Year 3 have been learning the notes
C, D and E on a stave. We’ve been learning
about crotchets and quavers. We put this

knowledge together to compose some music
to play on the glockenspiels.

Year 2

The Year 1 children have had a
wonderful time painting their coastal

seascapes! From the sandy shores to the
sparkling sea, their artwork beautifully
captures the essence of the coast. Well

done, Year 1! 

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

In EYFS this week, we have been
learning the story The Little Red

Hen. We learnt how to make
bread and then made and tasted

our own bread.



In Year 5, we’ve been exploring
the arguments behind banning
or allowing extreme, dangerous
stunts. We’ve written some very

convincing and persuasive
speeches to change people’s
minds! Here are some results.

Year 4 had a fantastic
residential at

Plymouth Aquarium!
First stop.... Bowling!

Year 4

Year 6
The Y6 classes have been using Isle of Tune

- an interactive music-making game that
combines creativity, problem-solving, and

musical exploration. Through building roads,
placing houses, trees, lampposts, and cars

that create sounds as they pass by, the
children can create their own musical track.
This is one of the STEM challenges that the
children will use during our Diamond Day!

Year 5


